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Dear Friends

I am very enthusiastic to announce the decisions of the IBE 
International Executive Committee following its review of the 
projects submitted for consideration for funding under the 
3rd round of the Promising Strategies Program.

Among the many interesting and exciting projects submit-
ted, we have selected 8 projects which will be funded to a 
total of $24,000 over the coming 12 months.

You will be able to find full information on these projects on 
the IBE website.

One further proposal is still under consideration and I hope 
to have news on this in the coming weeks. 

You can also help!
The provision of even small levels of funding can make a 
dramatic difference for people with epilepsy living in deve-
loping nations. As always we would welcome contributions 
to the fund, which will allow us to help even more member 
associations, so that the Promising Strategies Program can 
be extended even further. 

Until next - best wishes to all!

Susanne Lund
President

 Register 
for Budapest!

The congress website is 
now open to accept online 

registration for the 
congress. Delegates will be 
pleased to learn that the 

low registration fee period 
has been extended to 

14 April!

New and 
Promising 
strategies in

Mauritius 			 
Zambia 		
Namibia	 		
Zimbabwe	  	
Togo	   		
Mongolia 		
Philippines		
Chile


